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Bonnie Melville 

Dora Brown 

Respect 

Millie Melville 
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Dear Parents 
 

It has been lovely to gather back together as a school community and to 
welcome back the children who have been away for so long.  Each day we are 
meeting via Zoom with all the classes for our worship, which keeps a sense of 
us being a school together. 
 

We are very aware of the children returning with different experiences and we 
are making sure that they have time to share these and that they are settled 
into their new routines to enable good learning to happen.  There is a copy of 
their class letter attached to this outlining their learning for the term. 
 

Our new Mice have started, and are getting used to being in school; it is lovely 
to welcome them.  
 

We also welcome Mrs Melville as a TA in Squirrels class to help particularly 
with the medical needs, and also her daughters Bonnie and Millie who have 
started with us. 
 

Please be aware that if your child is in Year R, 1 or 2 they are eligible for 
universal free school meals which, at the moment, is a free packed lunch.  
They can order this on the day by simply asking for cheese, ham, tuna or egg, 
and it will arrive for that lunchtime. 
 

Thank you. 
 
Have a good week.             John Gray  

Squirrels: 
Elsie Hatcher 
& Lottie Martin  
 

Otters:  
Declan Cook 
& Matteo Robinson 
 

Badgers:  
Abbie Paice 
& Zak Yore 

       Love, Respect and Perseverance       

AEM club for 
Y6 children 
will run on a 

Thursday from 
3 ~ 4 pm 

R 
eminder 

– 

School 

opens 

from 8.30am & 

finishes at 3pm. 

Diary dates & class letters accompany this newsletter. 

 
 

 
£2.50 PER CHILD PER DAY   

RUNNING EVERYDAY 
 

    CLUB OPENS AT 8 AM  
 
 

Please do not leave your children before this time.  

 
 
 
 
 

Here, ready and waiting, to welcome 
back the children to after school 
club.  Open every day from 3pm. 
Lesley and Dawn look forward to 

seeing you soon. 


